
83 High Street – maintenance 

Notes 
• Garden volunteer reported dumped leaves and gravel 

debris in the garden (shown below) – leading to 
possible damage to the wall and the inability to grow 
anything in the area

• Office wrote to resident neighbouring the memorial 
garden and learnt about previous historical agreement 
with Parish Council to help with removal of leaves etc

• Proposal: Wardens to work with resident to clear leaves 
twice a year and remove from site
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